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November 30, 2022


Dear WMTPS Community,


In April, due to a dramatic and ongoing reduction in state aid, we announced our intention to study the potential 
restructuring of our school district. This process included multiple subcommittees, discussions and presentations 
at Board of Education meetings, a demographic study, as well as a proposal for new elementary attendance 
zones. Last night, at its regular meeting, the Board voted to approve the restructuring plan that was presented; it 
will take effect in September 2023. Additional information will be shared in the coming weeks and months but 
the presentation from last night can be viewed here. Moreover, we have posted a list of addresses that will have 
their elementary school placement changed for September. We understand this process has not been easy on our 
staff, our parents, and, most importantly, on our children. We plan to provide as smooth a transition as possible 
and will offer supports to those in need.


If you would like to discuss this matter in greater detail, please do not hesitate to contact my office.


Sincerely,


Alex Anemone, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools
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